
 
 

  
 

 
 

Phil Durnell  
Director of Highways and Transport 
Lancashire County Council 
Cuerden Mill   Cuerden Way  Bamber Bridge  Preston   PR5 6BS 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Application no: 3/2020/0938      
Address: WW Treatment Works Whalley Road Barrow  
Proposal: Residential Development 3 units 
 
The proposal is for an approval in principle for a small residential development of 3 
units on the site of a former waste water treatment works . The proposal raises no 
highway concerns and I would therefore raise no objection to the principle of the 
development 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
Dave Bloomer 
Highways & Transport 
Lancashire County Council 
 
  

Ribble Valley Borough Council 
Development Control 
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25th November  2020 

   


